
 

This week, class 3 have been getting into the 
Christmas mood and practising their nativity. St 
Lawrence has been filled with singing and festive 
spirit whilst we have been learning our parts and 
songs for the big day! 

 

In our subjects, we have been continuing     
addition and subtracting, reading our class book 
‘Beowulf’ and looking at examples of diary    
entries to begin our writing next week.  

On Thursday, we had a visit from Alison from 
Dog’s Trust who explained the charity and gave 
guidance on how to treat and care for dogs.   


